

Dear Mr Thuaire,

I am writing to register my concern over the proposal to develop a new 7 storey building on this sight.

I believe that a building of this height would have a negative impact on the Hampstead Green space by having such a tall building close by. This is due to the large amount of green space that would be shadowed by the new proposed building. The Hampstead Hill primary school would similarly be overshadowed.

I believe that Camden should seek to restrict the height of the proposed building so that it is no more obtrusive than the existing car park.

Regards

Dale Irish Flat B 25 Fitzjohns Ave NW3 5JY

This communication is private and confidential and may contain information that is proprietary, privileged or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete all copies of the message. In accordance with our guidelines, emails sent or received may be monitored.Inmarsat plc, Registered No 4886072 and Inmarsat Global Limited, Registered No. 3675885. Both Registered in England and Wales with Registered Office at 99 City Road, London EC1Y 1AX

This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by Verizon Business Internet Managed Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs.